
 
 
 
 
 
July 8, 2020 
 
Most Reverend Oscar A. Solis, D.D., Bishop of the Diocese of Salt Lake City 
Reverend Reynato Rodillas, DCCW Spiritual Advisor 
Reverend James Blaine, Wasatch Deanery Spiritual Advisor 
DCCW Board Members and Affiliate Presidents 
 
RE:  July 18, 2020, DCCW Board Meeting 
 
Dear Members of Council and Esteemed Guests: 
 
Please join us for the last meeting of this very unusual Council year on Saturday, July 18, 2020, at Blessed Sacrament 
Parish.  The church’s address is 9800 So. 1700 E. in Sandy, and we will be meeting in the social hall just east of the 
church.   Blessed Sacrament CCW has created a space where we can meet and still be appropriately socially distanced.  A 
continental breakfast will be served at 9:30 a.m. with the meeting beginning at 10:00 a.m.  For health and safety reasons, 
a lunch will not be served after the meeting.   
 
Please remember to 

• Read the attached 2019 convention and January board meeting minutes prior to this upcoming meeting and 
note any needed corrections. 

• Prepare a final board report and submit it to our website editor, Angela Martinez (omartini25@comcast.net), 
on or before Tuesday, July 14, for posting on the website, even if you are unable to attend the meeting.   

• Please log onto our website (www.dccwutah.org) and review the reports before the meeting.  Also, please send 
a copy of your report to our secretary, Margaret Cragin-Masarone (mac_84119@yahoo.com) for our 
permanent records. 

• Review the attached agenda, and submit any items you would like added to me (casey.pond@comcast.net) by 
Friday, July 17. 

• Please bring or send any roster updates (deanery and affiliate) to Margaret ASAP. 
• Attend the meeting - your presence is valued, and your input is important! 
• Bring a mask/facial covering and wear it. 

 
As a courtesy to our hostesses, please respond to Margaret by Wednesday, July 15, and let her know whether or not you 
will be attending the meeting.  You may contact her by email or phone (801-554-3863).  All affiliate presidents are 
invited and strongly encouraged to attend the DCCW board meeting as our guests; please remember to RSVP, also. 

Members of the Board:  If you are eligible to vote (see Article VII, Sec. 1, subsection C of the DCCW Bylaws), please check 
your email inbox this Friday, July 10, for a message from Marcie Downs, our Nominating Committee Chair.  She will be 
sending the list of nominees to you and specific instructions for voting for your 2020-2022 DCCW officers.  Please follow 
her instructions, as THIS WILL BE YOUR ONLY CHANCE TO VOTE! 

I am looking forward to seeing you, praying together, and sharing your company during this month dedicated to the 
Precious Blood of Jesus, which was "shed for the many, for the remission of sins" (Matthew 26:28). 

 
Yours in service and faith, 
       Please bring a financial donation for the  
Casey Pond       Carmelite nuns.  Thank you!  
DCCW President   
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